Email Template from State Council to Newly Awarded Member
Subject: Congratulations on Your Lifetime Membership!
Copy:
Dear [name],
On behalf of the [state council name], I would like to congratulate you on earning ENA Lifetime Membership. Twenty consecutive years of membership is an impressive milestone, and I’m honored to recognize your longtime dedication to the emergency nursing community. 
I hope you continue to be actively involved with [state council name] and with ENA in other ways, such as becoming a mentor, volunteering for committees, contributing to JEN and ENA Connection or serving as a General Assembly delegate. Learn more about ways to get involved.
If you have any questions regarding your new Lifetime Membership, please contact the ENA Membership Department at membership@ena.org. 
Sincerely,
[State Council President]

